
Friday, January 5, 2024

Dear AEA Families,

I hope this message finds you well as we welcome 2024! I trust you had a restful and enjoyable
break, and I am excited to see what we can achieve together in the coming months.

I would like to share some important updates regarding our leadership team. Effective
immediately, Dr. Jose Diaz will be stepping into the role of Interim Principal at AEACMS. Dr.
Diaz brings a wealth of experience and a deep commitment to educational excellence, which I
am confident will greatly benefit our school community during this transition period. Our Director
of Special Education, Grace Ridgeway, will ably support him.

I understand that leadership changes can prompt questions and concerns. However, due to the
confidential nature of personnel matters, neither I nor any members of our leadership team are
at liberty to comment.

Your support and understanding are greatly appreciated as we navigate these changes. We
remain steadfast in our commitment to providing an exceptional educational experience for all
AEA students.

Sincerely,

David V. Sciarretta, Ed. D. Superintendent


